
SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT 

January 3, 2010 
 

In the last several months we have had monthly topics on Teaching 

Racing Starts, Being a Marshal your duties, and Don’t Pee in our 

Pool not using the pool as a toliet. Anyone having a suggestion for 

a topic please contact Steve Woolfolk @ woolfolks@aol.com.  

 

There have been several injury reports turned in this last year. They 

mostly were of the scratch and bruise type and were not serious.  

We still need to remember to write a report for any injury or illness 

that happens at practice, meets or any team activity.  

 

The members of the safety committee are. Steve Woolfolk –chair, 

David Strider, Bob Hood, Rosie Schiavone, and Coach Scott 

Baldwin. We still need 3 more members and 1 athlete for the 

committee. If any one is interested please contact Safety committee 

chair. 

 

If anyone has any suggestions or issues the safety committee needs 

to look in to please contact any of the committee members and we 

will look in to them. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Steve Woolfolk 

Safety committee chair 
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